
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

This week started off with our annual Christmas decoration night; 
a favourite of mine! We began the evening by singing carols all 
around Woodhall Spa. It was wonderful to witness families 
beaming with delight at the door as they took in the surprise. 
When we got back to house, we started decorating the house, 
watched the Grinch and had hot chocolate and Yule log slices. 
We were on just dance for the rest of the evening. A beautiful 
evening at St Hugh’s, where it truly feels like Christmas! 
 
We finished this year's Christmas masterpiece on Tuesday! We 
made a wreath out of handprints last year. This year, we decided 
to go with handcrafted Christmas lights. It looks amazing (to be 
revealed soon)! After we finished this, the boarders spent the rest 
of their free time playing 40/40 in or on the Nintendo Wii! 
 
Setting up the Wii has been a huge success!!  
 
Bubble football made a triumphant return on Wednesday! It's 
exhausting, but it's also a lot of fun. Were they playing football or 
just bumping into each other on purpose? In any case, it's a 
popular activity among the boarders. 
 
On Thursday, we were able to attend the Christmas concert. I 
always like seeing the boarders in a different stage of their 
education. Well done to everyone involved! When we got home, 
we had hot chocolate and played Nintendo Wii tennis. 
 
I wish you all a wonderful weekend and hope to see you all again 
on Monday for the final few days of the term before Christmas. 
 
Best Wishes,  

Mrs Warwick-Smith 

Boarding House Parent 
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